Mr John Carter,

Legislative Reference Committee,

Inquiry into the Education of Gifted and Talented Children

Australian Senate Employment

Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education,

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter,

SUBMISSION TO THE SENATE COMMITTEE INQUIRY INTO THE EDUCATION OF GIFTED AND TALENTED STUDENTS
I am currently the President of THE PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PARENTS AND TEACHERS (Gifted and Talented), ProAPT Network Inc – the only Professional Association for Gifted and Talented currently in W A.  I attach a submission for the consideration of the Senate Committee inquiring into education of gifted and talented children, a copy of this has been provided to the members of ProAPT for their information.

The Inquiry is clearly opportune and would appreciate the chance to speak about this submission.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Coughlan

President, (ProAPT Network Inc) 

Professional Association of Parents and Teachers (Gifted & Talented Students)

30 March 2001

ProAPT Network Inc

President – Joondalup District PEAC Centre

5 Savona Grove, 

MINDARIE

WA 6030

Phone 08 9 407 8762 Fax 08 9 407 8716 email joonpeac@iinet.net.au

